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Board of Supervisors Meeting
09-15-21 09:00

5. GENERAL SERVICES - ADOPT RESOLUTION TO SUMMARILY 4 4 0 0
VACATE AN IRREVOCABLE OFFER OF DEDICATION FOR PUBLIC

HIGHWAY FOR BUENA CREEK - DEER SPRINGS ROAD (SA 1414 - SF

1414) IN THE TWIN OAKS VALLEY SUBREGIONAL PLAN AREA

(VACATION NO. 2021-0108)

[FUNDING SOURCE: DEPOSIT FROM THE APPLICANT]
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Glenn Brumage

Location:

Submitted At: 3:20pm 09-14-21

We support the vacation of SA1414 and it's subsequent IOD's. The road is no longer relevant as evidenced by it's
exclusion from the San Diego Association of Governments 2020 Regional Transportation Plan and the evolution
of the community that didn't exist when it was proposed in 1969.

Please note that | do not need to speak on this item, unless it is pulled from the consent calendar.

We appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,

Glenn and Laurie Brumage



Janet Bentley
Location: 80108, Castle Rock
Submitted At: 1:29pm 09-14-21

In full favor of vacating the plans for a highway through this neighborhood. It doesn’'t make sense anymore.

Derek Lundberg
Location: 92084, Vista
Submitted At: 9:43am 09-14-21

I am in favor of vacating SA 1414. It's been on the books far too long and no longer serves any purpose. Please
get rid of this 10D that has a huge negative impact on those properties affected.

Gerry Krippner
Location: 92084, Vista
Submitted At: 9:30am 09-14-21

We support vacating SA 1414. We believe this road is no longer feasible and significantly disrupts potential
usage of our property. Thank you for your consideration.



